March 2, 1985
Dear Harold,

RE Galt alias, I have a query about something I just
discovered that really intrigues me.

The real Eric S. Galt’s father emigrated to Canada from
South Africa. I note on page 119, HSCA MLK Vol 13, that the FBI
photographed prints from a letter written by Ray under the Galt
alias: "letter from Galt to Southern-African Council (Q 334).
Do you know anything about this letter? Do you have a copy of
it? Doyouknow what the Southern African Council is or why Ray
would write to it under the Galt name?

Thanks.
Best regards,

[P




